
 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a member of TMGC. Unfortunately, we 
are not accepting new members at the moment. However, if you would like to be 
placed on our waitlist, please fill out your request on our website contact form. We 
will review your request and get back to you as soon as we have an available spot.

Thank you for your understanding and patience in this matter. We hope to have the 
opportunity to welcome you into our community in the near future.


